
Playgroup NSW has opened an

Intergenerational Playgroup at

an aged care home in South
Hurstville!
If you have children 0-5 yrs and

are interested in attending this

wonderful program then please

send an enquiry to

npereira@playgroupnsw.org.au

Intergenerational Playgroups

provide the opportunity for

multi-generational play and fun

in aged-care settings. It brings

older Australians, families and

children together in play-based

activities that foster friendship,

community cohesion and value

the insights and experiences of

all who attend.

 

Would you like to attend an Intergenerational
Program?  

Please contact
npereira@playgroupnsw.org.au

for further info

This playgroup runs
fortnightly on

Mondays
mornings 


